
School Council 1/18/2024


In attendance:


Carrie Condon, Jessica Loveland, Kevin Buum, Michael Haverty, Gwen Mugman, Meredith 
DiPasquale, Tori Brown, Jacque Gary


Opening prayer led by Tori Brown


Principal’s Report:

Valentines Day Parties are scheduled to be on 2/13 due to Ash Wednesday lying on Valentine’s 
Day this year.


Registration for 2024-2025 is open and going well


Working on calendar year for 2024-2025


Survey will be sent out to the St. Ann community through our e-newsletter in the next month or 
two in regards to adapting a “late start policy” due to inclement weather. It would be reinforced 
next school year by the St. Ann school administration if it passes(In our surrounding 
community Sacred Heart did have two late starts this year due to inclement weather).  


8th grade graduation might be scheduled in the gym versus the church. May send out survey 
to 8th grade parents.


Middle School discipline-each middle school teacher in 7/8 met with their students and 
addressed the uniform policy along with expectations and behavior standards with each 
student. 

Potential contract filled for 7th grade math teacher, still in the interviewing process but looks 
promising. School will send announcement to parents once it’s official.


Our sister school Christ the King will be receiving donations from our students the week of 
Catholic Schools Week.  Students will be making bookmarks, goodie bags, along with bringing 
items to donate towards Christ the King community. 


Security Update:

Members agree with the ongoing discussion of security, members are meeting with a potential 
security team in the next week


Conclusion in prayer led by Tori Brown


 


